SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

No. F7/DOP/R&I/19
23" September, 2019

CIRCULAR ' i

It is notified that the Department of Posts has proposed to
withdraw the customer specific PIN Code No. 110201 allotted
exclusively to the Supreme Court of India and to restore the earlier PIN
Code No. 110001. All concerned are, therefore, directed to make use

of the said PIN Code in all future correspondence with care and

caution.

(Anil L. Pansare)

Registrar (J-1V) | I'

Copy to :

All concerned



